

COALITION OF SATANIC CONGREGATIONS

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

May 25 2025

ATTENDEES

Present: Sarah St. Abaddon, Zora Garm, Asmodeus Sion, Kate Baxter

Absent:

Quorum present, although we should have 5 board members and we only have 4 right now

RECURRING BUSINESS

- **Member Congregation Updates – update tracker doc**
 - None this week
- **Potential Congregation updates**
 - None this week
- **Financial Update (only on 1st meeting of each month)**
 - Mo is working on transferring ownership of the bank account and getting Zora her own login
- **Services**
 - Mo recorded the services, uploaded them to Google Drive, and made a Discord channel in Pandemonium for sharing them
- **Review Senate meeting minutes**
 - No new Senate minutes this week

THIS WEEK'S NEW BUSINESS

- **Our Board channel in Discord is gone**
 - Action item: Mo will investigate
 - Mo made us a new one in the meantime
- **Last week's minutes**
 - Kate got clarification on what minutes should be published from last week
 - Action item: Sarah will revise the minutes and make sure the stuff that should be published is black, not gray. Then Kate can publish them
- **Drive permissions discussion**

- Action item: Mo will audit the folders in our CSC drive to make sure the permissions are set right
- Action item: Everyone else will do a pass and transfer ownership of docs to coalitionofsc@gmail.com

UPDATES TO OLD BUSINESS

- **Logs Maintenance**
 - Action item: Zora will do a pass at simplifying the process checklists doc
 - We don't currently have a list of which emails go with which users, so it's hard to offboard people
 - Action item: Mo will check to see if we record these in the Discord application
 - Action item: Kate will look into whether we all have access to the applications
 - Action item: Mo will make sure we ask for an email address in the Discord application, and add it if we don't right now
- **Collecting donations**
 - Mo looked into setting up donations through wix. The donation links are active and working
- **We need one more board member**
 - Sarah talked to [redacted for privacy], but they're not able to take a board seat right now
 - Action item: Kate will reach out to the congregations that don't have a regional rep and see if they have anyone to nominate
- **Ethics Committee**
 - Mo is meeting with [redacted for privacy] on Thursday
- **501c3 application:**
 - Action item: Mo will take a look at Kate's edits to the bylaws
- **Clergy Committee**
 - We would like to get another committee co-load to help [redacted for privacy] here
 - Action item: Mo will reply to [redacted for privacy], and once she has her next weekend's schedule they will work on scheduling a time for a meeting
- **Sharing resources between congregations**
 - No updates this week
- **Creating next committees**
 - No updates this week
- **Sarah is working on plans for a support group for helping people handle trauma from the old org**
 - No updates this week